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Christmas Craft & Raffle @ Blackburn Primary School
Raffle will be drawn on the 19th of December 2022

We need your help to make these festivities magical…                          

      Please note all glass bottles and alcohol must be brought to the office by an adult!
Dress down instead of £1 Friday 4th November - Week beginning the 31st of October – any day this week please donate: bath or shower/ candles / cosmetics etc. for the raffle/pamper hamper prizes

Crazy Hair Day instead of £1 Friday 18th November - Week beginning the 14th of November – any day this week please donate: something chocolate/ individual/ box of chocolates/ selection box etc. for the raffle/ hamper prizes
 
Dress down instead of £1 Friday 2nd December - Week beginning the 28th of November – any day this week please donate: A bottle of your choice / juice/ Shloer / wine / your favourite tipple etc. for the raffle/ hamper prizes

We are very grateful to all children/families and staff who can support us 
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